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Brussels, 31 May 2022 
 
 

HAPPY INTERNATIONAL CABIN CREW DAY 
 

Dear Colleagues, Friends and Members 
 
As we are witnessing the much-desired recovery of aviation - and gradually returning to 
normality, recovering certain old habits - EurECCA could not fail to mark the World Day of 
the Cabin Crew. 
 
Over the last two years, our lives have been suspended, living moments of enormous 
tension and drama. 
Cruelly, we felt that we went from being Company Ambassadors to purely disposable 
numbers in the blink of an eye. 
 
In this way, that not everything will remain as before, we understand that the time has 
come to once again leave a word of appreciation to those who contribute to make aviation 
such a special sector. 
 
Happy Cabin Crew Day! 
Happy Day to All of Us! 
 
EurECCA represents, protects and develops the rights 

and needs of cabin crew all over Europe 
 
http://www.eurecca.eu/ 

 

About EurECCA: established in Brussels in 2014, the European Cabin Crew Association, EurECCA, represents, 
protects and develops the rights and needs of cabin crew all over Europe. It is composed of cabin crew unions from 
European Union Member States as well as accession and bordering states and represents some 33,000 cabin crew 
accounting for 70% of all organized cabin crew in Europe. EurECCA has no political connections. EurECCA’s work is 
around Cabin Crew working conditions, wages, social protection and health and safety at work. 

 


